
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Admission Notice 

 

 
 

 This is for information to the students who wish to take admission in B.A. 1st 

Semester as per the Merit List – I, published on 19th June,2024 that as per the 

notification of the Honourable Director of Higher Education (dated,21st June,2024), 

the date of admission is extended to 22nd and 23rd June,2024(From 10 am to 4 pm). 

 

Sd/- 

 

Rita Sarmah 

Principal i/c 

Nonoi College 

Nonoi, Nagaon(Assam) 

 


